JUN 15 1881

The Honorable Richard L. Ottinger, Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy Conservation and Power

Conmittee on Energy and Commerce

United States House of Representatives

Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed for your information is an announcement that the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation issued a license June 12
to'Duke Power Company to authorize operation of Unit 1 of the William B.
McGuire Nuclear Station at five percent of full power.

It is planned to mail this announcement to the news media.

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: Rep. CArlos Moorhead

Identical letter sent to:

The Honorable Alan Simpson, Chairman
cc: Sen. Gary Hart

The Honorable Morris Udall, Chairman
cc: Rep. Manuel Lujan

The Honorable Toby Moffett, Chairman
cc: Rep. Joel Deckard

Sen. John East

Sen. Jesse Helms

Rep. James Martin
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Sincerely,

Carlton Kammerer, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs
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